
Year 4 Edition . 
13/5/2019 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
The next trip planned, following 
some reorganisation, is to Old 
Trafford Cricket Ground on 22nd 
May to watch Lancashire play cricket 
and participate in lots of fun 
activities. Thank you to parents who 
have volunteered to accompany us. 
Any more will be gratefully 
accepted! Just a reminder that a 
donation of £2 has been 
requested by school towards 
this trip. 

There will also be a trip on 6th June 
to Manchester Museum, a letter for 
which will be sent out early next 
week. 

Design a Poster competition 

On Friday 7th June we will be 
holding ’The Big Oswald Road Eid 
Picnic’. A letter has been sent home 
about designing a poster and the 
deadline for entries is Wednesday 
15th May. We hope to see you all 
there on the 7th! 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Next week we will be continuing our work on the story 
of Antony and Cleopatra and changing prose to play-
script. 

In maths we will be working on money. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
For our next topic homework we would like the children to produce a 
timetable for a typical day in their lives, showing the time at which they do 
things in the analogue, 12 hour digital and 24 hour digital formats. This can be 
illustrated or in any media form. The deadline is the last Friday of this half-
term.  

English & Maths 

This week’s spellings: 

beige     eight 

eighteen    eighty 

freight     neighbour 

obey     rein 

sleigh     they 

¿Qué vas a tomar? What would you like?/ 
What are you going to have 

Voy a tomar… I would like…/ I am going to 
have… 

un helado an ice-cream 


